

Martin Gibbs

Head of Complaints, Members Enquiries & Freedom of Information

Ms Fiona Nicholson request-223959a8db2e96@whatdotheyknow.com Ask for: Information Complaints, Members Enquiries &

Governance Freedom of Information

Newham Dockside 1000 Dockside Road

Your ref : London E16 2QU

Our ref: FOI/ E20119 Tel: 020 8430 2000

Fax: 020 8430 1504

Date: 08.09.2014 Email:

information.governance@newham.gov.uk

Web: www.newham.gov.uk

Dear Ms Nicholson,

Freedom of Information Act 2000

Request for Information: Information Provided

Please quote our reference: E20119 Subject: Elective Home Education

We write with regard to your recent enquiry for information held by the Council under the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

We trust that the information provided is satisfactory. You are free to use the information for your personal use only. Any other type of re-use, for example, publishing the information or issuing copies to the public will require permission of the copyright owner. If the Council is the copyright owner, a licence can be applied for under the Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations 2005.

For future reference we publish information on our website, including the Freedom of Information Publication Scheme and summary of Freedom of Information requests and responses that may be of help to you in searching for information. Our website is mentioned above.

It is important to note that under the Privacy and Electronic Communications (EC Directive) Regulations 2003 the Council asks not to receive unsolicited marketing communication.

Request and Request

1. Where elective home education currently sits in your authority.

Elective Home Education currently sits within the Inclusion Service of Children and Young People Services.

2. Which line in the s251 table included an allocation for elective home education services in a/ 2013-14 and b/ 2014-15

Elective Home Education Services can be found on Line 1.2.4 under Other Alternative Provision.

3. What is the budget sum allocated to elective home education services for the current year?

A budget of £111,000 is allocated for Elective Home Education services for the current financial year.

4. What is the forward budget sum allocated to elective home education services for the next financial year?

We do not hold this information as the budget has not yet been set.

If you require any further information or are not happy with our response please do not hesitate to contact us on 0208 430 2000 or email us at information.governance@newham.gov.uk.

Yours sincerely,

Complaints, Members Enquiries and Information Governance Newham Council